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SB 5543 modifies the allocation of Lottery Funds from the Veterans’ Services Fund. 
 
The -1 amendment increases the allocation from the Veterans’ Services Fund to the 
Department of Veterans’ Affairs for the veterans’ services program by $201,550 to 
accommodate an increase in Lottery Funds expenditure limitation approved at the 
December 2018 meeting of the Emergency Board.  Lottery funds expenditure limitation 
was increased to establish the agency as the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs State 
Approving Agency for veterans’ education programs. 
 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -1 amendment. 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -1 amendment to SB 5543.  (VOTE) 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 5543, as amended by the -1 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 5543, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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